
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
Verse 3 of our scripture memory
section in Philippians Chapter 2
reminds us to fight selfishness and to
think less about ourselves and more
about the significance of others. It’s
not about thinking lowly of
ourselves, it’s about spending less
time thinking about ourselves. We
need to think about others’
significance. We have just past the
80th anniversary of the evacuation of
over three hundred thousand British and allied troops off the beach at Dunkirk
during the Second World War. This was largely made possible because of the
myriads of British civilians in their small pleasure boats being so unselfish and
crossing the English Channel to help carry out the rescue of the trapped soldiers.
If they had not displayed such heroic unselfishness, Britain’s only trained troops
would have been lost and the allied cause would have collapsed and perhaps the
whole outcome of the conflict would have been very different.

Let nothing be done through selfish ambition or conceit, but in lowliness of
mind let each esteem others better than himself.

Philippians 2:3

REPORT WRITING DAY / KINGS BIRTHDAY
PUBLIC HOLIDAY
Please note that Report Writing Day is tomorrow
Friday 7 June, followed by the Kings Birthday
public holiday on Monday 10 June, so there will
be no students at school on these days.
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FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
Rogers ~ Thomas ~ Tuck ~ Watson
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CLOTHING LABELLED
Please remember to make sure your
child/ren’s school clothes are labelled
as we are unable to help locate items
such as jumpers or sports jackets if they
do not have names on them. Thank you!

END OF TERM PRESENTATION
We are excited to invite families along
for our End of Semester Presentation
Afternoon on the last day of Term 2,
Friday 21 June. The afternoon will
commence at 1.15pm, where we look
forward to sharing some student items
and presenting students with their
Character Trait and Academic Awards.
At the conclusion of the presentation,
we invite you to bring along a plate of
afternoon tea to stay and share with us.
There will be an earlier finish so buses will leave at approximately 2.30pm.

JUST BRASS
It’s been great hearing the band playing together on a Tuesday afternoon after
their lessons! A reminder for students that they will need to bring along their
instruments and music on the last day of term, ready for the band to play for
their family and friends at our End of Term Presentation.

HOT LUNCHES
As per the email sent home, for the next 2 weeks until the end of Term 2, hot
lunches will run on a
Thursday. Slips must be
returned by Tuesday
please.

CASTLEMAINE CIRCUS
HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES
For more information,
please visit their
website.

TERM TWO 2024 PLANNER
Monday 15 April - Friday 28 June

7 June  Report Writing Day -
   NO STUDENTS
10 June Kings Birthday Public
   Holiday - NO SCHOOL
14 June Grade 4-6 End of Term
   Excursion / Grade Prep-3
   End of Term Excursion
17 June Secondary End of Term
   Excursion
21 June Last day of Term 2
   Presentation Afternoon
   commencing at 1.15pm
   followed by afternoon tea
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Prep-Grade 3

Grade 4-6

Secondary

On Friday 14 June, Year 4-6 students will be heading off to the Bendigo
Discovery Centre! Following their time there, students will head to the
Mulga Bill Eaglehawk playspace for lunch. Students will need to bring
their morning tea, packed lunch, warm coat and a drink bottle on the

day and wear their sports uniform.
The cost for the day will be $10.

Bendigo parents can drop students off at the Discovery Centre at 9.40am
(for a 9.45am start) and pick up from Mulga Bill Eaglehawk playspace at
1.45pm. The office must be advised prior to the excursion if you wish to

do this please.

On Friday 14 June, Prep-Grade 3 students will be heading off to Little
Ninja Warriors for some fun at their indoor play space! Following their
time there, students will head to the Lake Weeroona playground for
lunch. Students will need to bring their morning tea, packed lunch,

warm coat and a drink bottle on the day and wear their sports uniform.
The cost for the day will be $10.

Bendigo parents can drop students at Little Ninja Warriors at 10am and
pick up from Lake Weeroona playground at 1.50pm. The office must be

advised prior to the excursion if you wish to do this please.

On Monday 17 June, Secondary students will be heading to Little Ninja
Warriors for some Wall Climbing fun! Following their time there,

students will head to a park for lunch (more information to be provided).
Students will need to bring their morning tea, packed lunch, warm coat

and a drink bottle on the day and wear their sports uniform.
The cost for the day will be $10.

Bendigo parents can drop students off at Little Ninja Warriors at 9.50am
(for a 10am start) and pick up to be advised. The office must be advised

prior to the excursion if you wish to do this please.
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But those who wait on the Lord Shall renew their strength; They
shall mount up with wings like eagles, They shall run and not be

weary, They shall walk and not faint.
Isaiah 40:31


